
CITY OF COCHRAN HOMEOWNERS 
 

YOU ARE INVITED TO THE  
2025 PRE-APPLICATION MEETING AND LOTTERY 

FOR THE CHIP AND THE  
ROOF, WINDOWS AND DOORS 

GRANT PROGRAMS  

 

 

 Pre-application Meeting and Lottery 
The City of Cochran will hold a pre-application meeting and 

lottery for interested homeowners on Thursday, May 29nd at 

9AM in the City Auditorium. We will discuss eligibility 

requirements for the the 2025 CHIP and the 2025

 grant programs and hold lotteries for 

interested, eligible homeowners. The lottery for CHIP will be 

divided by Census Blocks and the lottery for Roof, Windows 

and Doors will be divided by voting district.   

To be an eligible homeowner you must live in your home, 

provide a copy of your deed (or title for manufactured 

homes), provide a copy of your government issued ID, 

meet the low to moderate income requirements as 

defined by the 80% area median income range set by the 

Georgia Department of Community Affairs, and be current 

on your property taxes. Applications are available at City 

Hall if you would like one in advance of the meeting.  

 

Thursday, May 29, 2025 9:00 AM 
City Auditorium - 102 N Second St, Cochran, GA 31014 
 

Please contact City Manager, Richard Newbern or Public Works Director, Willie Farrow  

at 478-934-6346 with any questions you have about this invitation. 
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